
The printing press was invented in
Korea by Choe Yun-ui, a full 150
years before Gutenberg was even
born. Gutenberg’s press however
spread from Europe to the Middle-
East, but this printing press was
designed for the Latin script. The
evolution from written to printed
type was not smooth for Arabic.
Starting in the 16th century and
continuing for the next 200 years,
Arabic fonts were made exclusively
by Europeans and used for faith-
based propaganda to convert
Muslims to Christianity or for
scholarly work addressed to a
Western audience. This printing
activity actively coincided with a
great cultural, political and
economic decline in Islamic empires.
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Todaythereisstillalackofhigh-
qualityArabicfonts,whereasthere
isanabundanceofLatintypefaces
available.Frombothmoveableto
digitaltype,Arabicsawwavesof
simplificationthatsignificantly
changedthescriptincomparisonto
itssource.Arabicletterforms
sacrificedtheirsophisticationtofit
theEuropeantechnologyinsteadof
theEuropeantechnologydeveloping
furthertoworkfortheArabicscript.
Duetoalackofunifiedtechnical
standardsthatareuniversally
sharedbydifferenttechnology
suppliers,simplethingsLatinusers
takeforgranted,likecopy-pasting,
canbreakanArabictextandresult
initbecomingillegible.
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RAISINGAWARENESSInthiszineIamfocussingon
Arabic,butthepointsmadehereare
validformanyscripts(ascanbe
seeninthephotographs)which
havebeenoppressedandneglected
inresearchanddesignfortoomany
years.Itisproblematictodressup
Latintypetomakeitlooklikea
marginalizedscript,asitislike
blackfaceordragqueens;the
dominanthegemonydressingupas
theoppressedminority.Whenasked
tomakesomethinglookmore
‘exotic’,questionwhethertheorigins
ofyourclientjustifyittopropagate
acertaintypographicculture,and
whetheryou’rethepersonwiththe
rightbackgroundtodesignthis.
Donotuseanappropriatingfont,
you’reabetterdesignerthanthat.
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